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‘Learning Together Across the World’ 
 

8th October 2025 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
I hope this message finds you well. 
 
We are writing to inform you of an additional set of assessments for Year 11 students in the 
core subjects of Mathematics, Science, and English. These assessments are designed to 
support students’ preparation for their December mock examinations and to help us identify 
areas where further support may be needed. 
 
Please find the details of the assessments below: 
 
Mathematics 
 

• Date: Tuesday 4th November  
• Time: Period 6 (students will remain after school and finish at approximately 

3:40pm)  
• Format: Past Paper 1 (non-calculator)  
• Note: This is an additional assessment and does not form part of the December 

mock exams. 
 
English 
 

• Date: Thursday 6th November  
• Time: Periods 1 and 2  
• Note: This assessment does form part of the December mock exams. 

 
Science 
 

• Date: Tuesday 11th November  
• Time: Periods 1 and 2  
• Format: 90-minute paper (30 minutes each of Biology, Chemistry, and Physics)  
• Note: This is an additional assessment and does not form part of the December 

mock exams. 

 
We appreciate your continued support in helping your child prepare for these assessments. 
Please encourage them to revise thoroughly and speak to their subject teachers if they have 
any questions or concerns. 
 
If you have any queries regarding the assessments, please do not hesitate to contact us. 
 
Kind regards, 
 

E Roman 

 
Esa Roman 
Assistant Headteacher 
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